
 

 

May 13, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
On Tuesday, May 20, 2025, the House Appropriations Financial Services and General 
Government Subcommittee will hold a hearing at 10:00 AM in Room 2362-A of the Rayburn 
House Office Building titled “Oversight Hearing of the U.S. Securities and Exchange 
Commission.” Witnesses will participate by invitation only. 

If you have any questions regarding this hearing, please contact Alex Yost at 202-225-7245. 

By Direction of the Chairman 

 


